
From: Christine Larson 

Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:38 PM 

To: Rampson, Wendy 

Subject: Wayne St 

 

Having a home, a family, and an apartment or boarding house I question the purpose and intent of 

redefining the Wayne St home.  

I easily recognize how lovely the applicants would be as neighbors but they are six unrelated adults, 

some transient, all with cars.  This would be a boarding house. It should meet inspection, health, safety, 

fire, construction and zoning rules of group living.  

Any decision without consideration to the above and extensive citizen input and city long term planning 

to such a definition would be a mistake  

Christine Larson 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


